
All Saints San Antonio, TX, Admits Four New Members 

All Saints San Antonio, TX - these are the pictures from the Service of Admission on Sunday, 

November 6th, 2017 for Dana, Melissa, Magdalena and Ingrid, the four new members of this 

chapter. Their candidate service project was to donate comfort items and prayer support to The 

Children's Shelter of San Antonio. It allowed the candidates to serve 'the least of these' as 

Matthew 25:40 commands and gave them the opportunity to evangelize through this 

humanitarian effort.  

 

 


